
From: Lorna Robinson  
Sent: 04 November 2023 19:50 
To: Planning 
Subject: Re 2023/2510/P. 2023/2653/L 
 
Dear Planning  
 
Re: Planning Application ref: 2023/2510/P.   2023/2653/L 
 
I am registering my objection to the development of the area on the corner of 
Museum Street and High Holborn. 
 
I object to demolition of the existing group of buildings because some of which 
are  building are of historic interest. They add to the diversity of the area.  
 
I object to the building of a structure much greater than the existing 
surrounding buildings. My greatest concern is if allowed to be constructed to 
its intended height specification it will set a president for any future 
submissions to receive permission. That height will slowly but surly engulfing 
all previously built blocks of flats, hotels and commercial buildings.  
 
Centre point should retain its platform, being the landmark structure for this 
area.  
 
No building should exceed the height of CentrePoint. 
 
I have lived at Parnell House, Streatham Street,  for 28 years. I know I am very 
luck to live here. I appreciate the history of the area and understand the 
necessity for development.   
That particular area has been left for a number of years now, I am not apposed 
to developing any area, renewal is important. Today’s planning should always 
give full consideration to the environment, the need, we should not be 
demolishing building that with sustainable, purposeful planning could be 
brought to life again.  
There are enough monstrous building in the area, some of which are not fully 
occupied.  
 
This is the wrong building for the area. I strongly objection to the intended 
development. 
 



Kind regards. 
Lorna Robinson.  
 
 
 


